Minutes of May 10, 2016 Meeting of Village Elementary School Parent Association - PSA

PSA President, Danielle Impreveduto called to order at 9:29 am. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited

Principal's Report

Mr. Schillaci welcomed everyone. He discussed the recent MAP testing that performed at the school for grades 1-3 this year. The test will show how students are growing throughout the year as we implement them over time. The information will be sent home to parents in the upcoming weeks.

Mr. Schillaci also mentioned that the PARCC tests ran smoothly this year. The students did a great job!

The 1st Grade show will take place on May 13th at 9:30 am and 2:15 pm. Theme will be Nursery Rhymes. Village Idol will be held on May 20th. Tickets will be sold at the door and proceeds will be donated to Jon Bon Jovi's Soul Kitchen.

Kindergarten orientation will be on June 15th from 9:45- 10:45 am. Mr. Schillaci will meet with the parents and teachers will work with the children.

Mr. Schillaci noted that this would be the final PSA meeting of this school year and thanked everyone for a great year.

<u>Teacher Representatives Report</u>

Mrs. Renfroe spoke on behalf of herself and Mrs. Barbara. The teachers and staff are very excited for Village Idol. There are 10 acts and the show will be a lot of fun.

Mrs. Renfroe thanked the PSA for having her and Mrs. Barbara on the committee.

Reports of the Executive Board

<u>Danielle Impreveduto - President</u>

Danielle thanked everyone for attending. The Plant Sale was a huge success for the school. A special thanks to Kathleen Pellicone for all of her hard work setting up and replenishing the plants throughout the days.

Volunteers are needed for Village Carnival. A signup sheet will be passed around.

Barnes & Noble will be hosting Young Author's night on June 7th. They will be donating 10% of their proceeds back to the school. In addition, Patricia's of Holmdel Restaurant will also be donating 10% of their proceeds for the night to our school.

Arbor Day was celebrated on April 29th at Village School and a tree was donated by Monmouth County Shady Tree. Children from each grade were present to read poems, sing songs and assist in planting the tree. The school was given a proclamation and students received a sapling as a thank you.

Holmdel Township provided water bottles to all students and staff in an effort to be green. We are looking for ideas for the next year.

Congratulations to Village 3rd grade student, John King for winning the HCAA photo contest for Village School. The HCAA calendars are available for sale on their website.

The HCAA will be hosting a Gallery Exhibit on June 5th from 6-9 pm at the Guild of Creative Arts in Shrewsbury.

Last call for SATZ T-shirts Order form can be found on the website

Teacher Appreciation Luncheon will be held on June 2nd.

June 14th will be the end of year breakfast for PSA. Details will be provided soon.

Suzanne Serini & Tonya Romano - VPs of Fundraising

Village School Carnival is next Friday, May 20th. Presale tickets and raffle tickets can be purchased online. Volunteers are needed for setup and to work during the event. We will be accepting donations for cafe items through May 19th. Class baskets are due May 17th.

Please upload any yearbook pictures this week. We are wrapping up the final pages.

Christine Bavaro - Recording Secretary

Christine asked for a motion to approve the minutes from last month's PSA meeting. Gabriella Pettinato made a motion to approve and Sheila Scarpino seconded the motion.

Upcoming Events

May 13th - Village Idol

May 19th - School Store

May 20th - CARNIVAL

Other District News

June 5th - HFEE 5K

June 11th - HCAA Village in Bloom

Janine Jhanjee is the winner of this month's raffle.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting and it was seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 9:57 am.